Debra Thompson

From: Sent: To: Cc: Subject:	Jeanette Ness <cjness@aptalaska.net> Saturday, September 5, 2020 9:13 AM Assembly mayorjensen@petersbugak.gov LANDLESS</cjness@aptalaska.net>
Dear Mayor Jenson and Assembly Members,	
I encourage your support of the Landless shareholders of Petersburg.	
It has been 49 years of not being recognized and there have been many who have fought this issue	
and are no longer with us. How many more decades and loss of our Elders must be endured to see	
this fight continue? It would be a true blessing to see this injustice resolved during my lifetime!	
Petersburg Indian Association has proven to be a viable entity in Petersburg. PIA has done many	
projects, in conjunction with the Borough, that have benefited our community. With your support, and	
the passing of the Landless Bill, these projects will be able to continue and benefit all of Petersburg and not	
just the tribe.	
Please give your support to the Landless Shareholders!	
Jeanette L. Ness	